Al-Azhar University
Faculty of Science

Department of Physics

Statement of Attendance

This letter is to declare that Dr. Sultana Nahar, research scientist in the department of
Astronomy, Ohio State University, USA, was invited on Monday, Feb. 25, 2013 to the
department of Physics, Faculty of Science, Al-Azhar University, Egypt, in order to give a lecture
entitled: “X-ray Astronomy and its Biomedica! Applications” for the faculty members of both
Physics and Astronomy departments as well as their post graduate (M.Sc and PhD) and
undergraduate students. We appreciate her interest and effort to improve the relationship
between the academic members and students to be more effective and dynamic in science.

Head of Physics department

Prof. Dr. Hazem Farouk
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